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              Friday 6th May 2022 

 Change to the Morning Start and Group Times 

We have been made aware that parents dropping of older siblings at primary schools, other 

than our main feeder - Heasandford are struggling due to traffic to get their children to nursery 

before the doors close at 9.00am. Therefore, from Monday 9th May, we will start group time at 

9.05am, this will  then provide parents with an extra 5 mins to enable them to get their child here before the 

door closes. 

If for any unforeseen reason and as a one off, you know that you will not make 9.05am, please can we ask 

that you bring your child at 9.20am or kindly sit in the nursery entrance or outside. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

   

 A Polite Reminder 

 

We work hard to ensure we build excellent and mutually supportive relationships with all    
parents, enabling our children and families to flourish and feel safe. We will always              
endeavour to listen to all our parents and support them with any concerns or issues they 
may have. We always have an open door policy, so you can always come and speak to     
Lindsay (Headteacher) or any member of staff. They will always make time to see you 
where possible on the same day, or make an appointment as soon as possible. 

In return, we just ask that parents /carers are always respectful towards all our staff 
during any interaction. Confrontation or aggression is not acceptable and although we     
understand issues can cause stress to parents, we will always be here for you. Our Staff 
‘Code of Conduct’ ensures that everyone is given the same level of respect at all times. 

Relationships are a partnership and at Basnett Street Nursery School, this is given 100% 
priority. We are here to support you.  

Thank You. 

Lost Property & Named Clothing 

 

 

A lot of the children’s coats and clothing are 
regularly getting mixed up as they are very 
similar. Please can we ask that you put your 
child’s name in their coats and other      
clothing. We also have a lost property box, 
where any unidentified clothing will be 
placed.  

Thank you. 

Sign of The Week 


